
CABOT PANTHER FOUNDATION 
602 N. Lincoln St. Cabot, AR 72023 - Phone 501-843-3363 (x.1059) 

     “Investing in our children’s future” 

Be a permanent part of the CHS campus with a personalized brick in 

the wall or bench of the Panther Arena.   Perfect for family, friends, 

students, graduates and memorials.   

The bricks will be placed in an area beside the main entrance to the 

auditorium/gymnasium.   The money will go to support Cabot Panther 

Foundation activities.  The CPF helps to provide funds for projects that 

support the students and teachers of the Cabot School District.  The 

CPF is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization.  

For questions call 843-3363 (x. 1059). 

ORDER FORM 

Option #1:  Purchase a brick that will be used to form the word “PANTHERS” 

in the wall beside the entrance to the auditorium/gymnasium ($250 per brick). 

Option #2:  Purchase a brick that will be placed on top of a brick wall BENCH  

that will be below and run the length of the “PANTHERS” wall ($125 per brick). 

COMPLETE ONE FORM FOR EACH BRICK PURCHASED 

 Please select the option you would like to purchase: 

________ Option 1:  $250 (2 ¼ x 7 ½) “PANTHERS” Wall BRICK  ________Option 2:  $125 (3 ½ x 7 ½) Bench BRICK 

Purchaser’s Name: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone number: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing address: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 Email address: __________________________________________________________________________

Print legibly the words you would like engraved on your brick:  (15 characters per line---spaces and 

punctuation count as a character) All inscriptions are in capital letters.  TWO LINES AVAILABLE ON BOTH BRICKS! 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

If you are purchasing a $250 brick and have a letter preference, that preference will be honored if possible.  

Circle your preferred letter:     P      A      N      T      H      E      R      S

Complete form and return with your payment to: Cabot Panther Foundation - 602 N. Lincoln St.   Cabot, AR 72023 

Date of Purchase:  _________________________     Amount Due:  $____________________     Payment by   _____  Cash    ____Check    ____Credit Card

If paying by credit card please visit https://www.cabotpantherfoundation.org/bricks-on-panther-wall/ and fill out order form on-line.

The order deadline is February 1st, 2023. 

We engrave bricks once a year.  Brick orders received 
after the deadline will not be engraved this school 
year and will be included next years engraving.




